
 

 

 

To: Members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee 

From: Sadie Norrad, Accessibility and Communication Specialist  

Meeting Date: April 4, 2018 

Subject: Report AAC18-015 
James Stevenson Park Play Structure 

Purpose 

A report to inform the Accessibility Advisory Committee and the Arenas Parks and 
Recreation Advisory Committee on a new play structure at James Stevenson Park. 

Recommendations 

That the Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) approve the recommendations 
outlined in Report AAC18-015 dated April 4, 2018 of the Accessibility and 
Communication Specialist as follows: 

a) That the presentation from Phil Jacobs, Supervisor Parks and Forestry be received 
for information; and  

b) That the AAC provide comments on and endorse the proposed development of 
James Stevenson Park. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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Background 

The City of Peterborough is creating a Request for Proposal (RFP) for a new play 
structure at James Stevenson Park. 

A community engagement survey was available from Monday, March 19 to Thursday, 
March 29 to determine what the community would like to see in the park.  

Staff have invited Phil Jacobs, Supervisor Parks and Forestry to attend the April 4, 2018 
meeting of the AAC to present the proposed RFP, and to seek input from the AAC.  

The members of the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee have been 
invited to attend the AAC meeting on April 4, 2018 as a mechanism to share the 
information with both Advisory Committees. 

Submitted by, 

Sadie Norrad  
Accessibility and Communication Specialist  
 
Contact Name: 
Sadie Norrad 
Accessibility and Communication Specialist  
Phone: 705-742-7777 extension 1785 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-876-4607 
E-Mail: snorrad@peterborough.ca  
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